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11 February 2014

The Honorable John Coghill
State Capitol Building
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

RE: Senate Bill 64

Dear Senator Coghill:

On behalf of the National Federation of Independent Business/Alaska, I wish to respectfully
withdraw our Opposition to Senate Bill 64. The National Federation of Independent Business is
the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

The members of NFIB/Alaska appreciate the willingness you have shown to discuss our concern
with the increase of the felony threshold level above the current $500.00 level. We appreciate
that you have only increased the level to $750.00 in the most recent work draft adopted by the
Senate Judiciary Committee.

M a result of this change in the felony level increase, down from the higher initial proposals, we
withdraw our opposition.

Sincerely yours,

Dennis L. DeWitt
Alaska State Director

Cc: NEIB/AK Leadership Council
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